
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: March 31, 2021    
 
RE: 914 Grinnell Street (permit application # T2021-0092) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Sea Grape tree. 
A site inspection was done and documented the following: 
 

  Tree Species: Sea Grape (Cocoloba uvifera) 
 

 
 
Photo showing location of tree along the side of the property/house. 



 
 
 Photo showing trunks of tree, view 1.  



 
 

 

Photo showing 

location of tree 

trunks in 

relation to 

house. 

Photo showing 

base of tree, 

view 1. 



 
 

 

Photo showing 

base of tree, 

view 2. 

Photo showing 

tree trunks, 

view 2. 



 
 

 

Two photos of 

tree canopy, 

view 1 and 2. 



         

 
 

 

Photo of 

whole tree 

taken from 

back yard 

looking 

toward 

Grinnell 

Street, 

view 1. 

Photo of 

whole tree 

taken from 

back yard 

looking 

toward 

Grinnell 

Street, view 2. 

 



 
 

                                          

Diameter: 35”  
Location: 50% (growing close to house with most of the canopy weight over 

driveway area, tree too large for location)    
Species: 100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (overall condition is good-healthy canopy but lopsided, poor 
tree structure)   
Total Average Value =66%  
Value x Diameter =  23.1 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
 

Photo of 

tree 

canopy, 

view 3. 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 












